AYNSLEY TERRACE -
A LIVING STREET
FINAL SCHEME PLAN

A public meeting is scheduled for Monday 17 June 2002 at
7pm in the Opawa School Hall, Ford Road. There will be
a presentation of the final scheme plan for Aynsley Terrace
based on public input from the last meeting and further
work to date. Everyone with an interest in Aynsley Terrace
is welcome to attend.

For further details please contact Paul Burden, Living
Streets Team Leader, ph 941 6508.



